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NATIONAL ACADEMY
OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

1225 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20036
202/828-6500

October 20, 1980

Mr. Don I. Wortman

Deputy Director for Administration
Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Wortman:

On behalf of the Academy and in particular its Panel on GSA,
I want to thank you for taking the time to share your views on
that agency.

As we initially stated to you, the record of your interview
will be retained by NAPA, available only to the Panel and staff
and no attribution will be made in the report to the Administra-
tor of GSA.

If you have any further thoughts that were not brought out
at our meeting, I will be delighted to hear from you.

Sincerely,

Bertrand M. Hardin
Project Director
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